
 

 

We have two areas where technical help is needed with our liturgies, and 
additional volunteers would be of great help.  

SOUNDBOARD OPERATORS: Volunteers in this ministry work closely 
with the liturgy director and music leader in assuring that the people in the 
church can hear the priests, readers, and musicians throughout the mass.  
Currently, this is a need at our Sunday 9:30 and Sunday 5:30 PM masses when 

there are larger musical groups involved.  Good hearing is crucial – including 
the ability to distinguish the sounds that are too loud or too quiet, quickly 
being able to adjust when encountering feedback, and adjusting the 
equalization on-the-fly when the sound is unpleasant.  Anyone with experience 
in missing music, or with pro-audio experience is encouraged to volunteer.    

 

LIVE-STREAM OPERATORS: Volunteers in this ministry perform a 
valuable service by helping to keep home-bound members connected to the 
parish by live-streaming our Sunday mass and other special liturgies.  This 
ministry seeks to bring the experience of “being in church” to those who are 
unable to be here.  Potential volunteers should be very comfortable working on 
a computer (PC) and have a basic understanding of the flow of the mass.  
Common sense about what the broadcast should look like, and even a little 
creativity in what to focus on during the liturgy, are both helpful.  Training 
with an experienced person is provided in the operating of the equipment and 
software involved.   

 

If you are interested in either of these areas, 
contact Alan in the parish office:    anissila@si-sac.org  
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